
 

 

We’re looking for creative committee 
members! 

 
Billings Council has recently established a Rebranding Committee and is seeking 

two (2) members of the public to sit on this committee. Potential members must 

be Billings rate-payers (residential or business) or residents. Ideally, we would like 

one member to represent the business community. 

 

The general activities of the committee include the following: 

a. To review the current brand components, including logo(s), visual elements 

and common text associated with township communications. 

b. To develop, share, discuss and reach consensus on new or changed “brand” 

components, as appropriate, and to prepare recommendations to council. 

c. Other activities related to “rebranding” and generally improving township 

communication with all partners, including residents/ratepayers, the 

general public, and other governments at all levels. 

 

Further information regarding this committee is included in the Terms of 

Reference, which is available on the public documents page of the municipal 

website (www.billingstwp.ca), at the municipal office, or can be requested by 

emailing Todd Gordon, the Economic Development Officer: 

tgordon@billingstwp.ca 

 

If you are interested in sitting on this committee, please email the EDO, or call the 

municipal office at 705-282-2611, by March 1st, 2019. 
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